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IMPORTANT DATES 

TERM 2 

JULY 
Wednesday 2nd                    
Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Thursday 3rd                      
Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Friday 4th                                         
Last day of term 2. 
Assembly 1.45pm                  
Early dismissal 2.30pm 

TERM 3 

Monday 21st                         
First day of Term 3 

Mon 21-Wed 23rd                 
GR 4/5 Camp-Queenscliff 

AUGUST 

Friday 15th                            
Interschool Athletics 
Bendigo-Selected students 

Book week                                    
Mon 16th-Fri 22nd 

Friday 22nd                          
School Concert 

SEPTEMBER 

Friday 19th                                         
Last day of term 2 
Assembly 1.45pm                  
Early dismissal 2.30pm 

 

 

 Principal’s Message 

 

Term 2 Week 10       

Friday 27th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Well, the icy winter weather has arrived in full 
force, with even a sprinkle of snow this week, just 
as we head into the last week of term. As next week 
is the final week of Term 2, students will be finish-
ing at 2.30pm next Friday the 4th of July. The final 
assembly will begin in the Big Shed at 1.45pm led by 
our student leaders. Term 3 commences on       
Monday the 21st of July, with our Grade 4s and 5s 
heading off to their 3-day camp at Queenscliff. 

This afternoon student reports will be sent home 
with students. They give parents/carers an outline 
of the learning that has taken place in the first half 
of the year and how students are progressing in line 
with the Victorian Curriculum. There may be some 
learning areas that are not reported on in this    
report which will be reported on in the end of year 
reports. This year, student reporting for mathe-
matics in Victorian government schools has 
changed. The Victorian Curriculum and Assessment 
Authority (VCAA) recently published its revised 
mathematics curriculum (Mathematics curriculum 
2.0).  
 
All Victorian government schools will start using  
the Mathematics curriculum 2.0 in 2024 or 2025.      
At Tylden Primary School we are using the revised 
mathematics curriculum for school reporting from 
Semester 1 2025. 
 
On your child's previous report, the teacher       
reported against the 3 strands of the achievement 
standard for mathematics (Number and Algebra, 

Measurement and Geometry, and Statistics and 
Probability). Under the Mathematics curriculum 2.0, 
your child’s teacher will report against the achieve-
ment standard as a whole, providing a single,     
aggregated score.  
 

As the achievement standards reported on have 
changed, the first time you receive a report under 
the Mathematics 2.0 curriculum, it will only show 
achievement and not progress. For all reports after 
this, progress will be shown against the single 
achievement standard.  
 

Please remember to book a parent / teacher inter-
view, if you would like to arrange a time to speak 
with your child’s teacher. Interview slips were in 
last week’s newsletter. The interview times are for 
Wednesday the 2nd and Thursday the 3rd of July. If 
you cannot attend these times, please contact your 
child’s classroom teacher to organise an alternative 
time. 

Finally, just a quick reminder to ensure your child/
ren have a spare change of clothes in their school 
bag. As the weather becomes wetter the school’s 
stocks of spare clothes for students who get muddy 
or wet are very limited.  We try our best to allow 
students as much outdoor play time as the weather 
permits and accidents do happen. Thank you for 
your assistance.  

Kind regards, 

Bree Sliwczynski 
Principal 
Breeana.sliwczynski@education.vic.gov.au 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

Pictured: Wren, Sophie, Julian, Peyton, Abby  & Harper 
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STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

THIS WEEK IN STEPHANIE ALEXANDER KITCHEN GARDEN PROGRAM 

Wren B-W For having an amazing week! You have walked 

in with a beautiful smile each morning. Keep it up! 

Harper C– You have demonstrated such great persistence 

in your writing and completing tasks this week. Keep up 

the great work! 

Abby –For displaying our school values of friendliness and 

personal best. You are always so kind to your peers and 

work very hard in every lesson. Keep it up Abby! 

Sophie S —Sophie, well done on your terrific results in 

Maths. You have proved to everyone that amazing things 

happen when you work hard and listen. You really are   

fantastic. Keep it up. 

Peyton B– For displaying the school value of ‘Personal 

Best’ in the effort you have put in to your Africa and South 

America writing pieces. Keep up the great work. 

Julian– For always putting your best foot forward and 

bringing a positive attitude everyday. Keep it up! 

JUNIOR SCHOOL COUNCIL  

Junior school council will 

be holding a crazy hair & 

student free dress day 

on Wednesday 2nd July.   

Due to our current 

weather can we ensure 

students are dressed 

suitable for the conditions. We are asking for a gold coin 

donation and all proceeds will go towards Beyond Blue. 

Today in the SAKGP we made Crunchy 
Mac and Cheese with Bacon with a side 

dish of Lettuce and Bean salad.               
The lettuce was super fresh as we pick 

it from the school garden that morning. 
It was a very cold day and the lovely 
warm Mac and Cheese was a perfect 

lunch. 

We have had a number students away with illness over the past 

few weeks and its important to advise the school of their absences 

or any absences at anytime.   Preferred method using the XUNO 

APP or  by phone or email.  Please give the reason for the absence. 

It is a legal requirement that the school receives an explanation for 

all student absences.   

If you are heading away on holidays for a period of time could you 

please email the class teacher and the school and advise of the 

length of time they will be away. 

STUDENT ABSENCE NOTIFICATION 
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We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country throughout Victoria  

and pay respect to the ongoing living cultures of First Peoples. 

Our School Values are: Integrity—Personal Best—Kindness—Resilience—Creativity  

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 


